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This act is simply a money grab on behalf of allied health professionals to practice 

acupuncture without going to acupuncture school. Separating the actual Asian 

medicine from needles guarantees that this will become a mechanical therapy 

without true healing which may be fine for a sprained ankle but not chronic issues or 

internal medical issues. I'm sure this will not stop those allied professionals from 

getting their hours in and saying they are now acupuncturists. 


